
       Coeur D’Alene City Park & Railroad History          . 
These historical spikes, placed in the ground in 1903, brought an 

electric railroad from Spokane to Coeur d’Alene which is now known as 

the Coeur d’Alene City Park area.  In 2004, 101 years later, the railroad 

tracks were removed and salvaged to be made available to the public 

as a “piece of Coeur d’Alene history.” 

                     Spikes: $15 

 

Purchase Total $__________  (check, money order, or cash) 

Name ________________________________________________________________________________ 

Address ______________________________________________________________________________ 

City _______________________________________ State__________________ Zip_________________ 

Phone_____________________________ 

 

MAIL TO: 

710 East Mullan Avenue 

Coeur d’Alene, ID 83814 

Phone: (208) 769-2252 ∙ Fax (208) 769-2383 

Email: parks@cdaid.org 

 


